February 14, 1973

Mr. John D. D.geflko‘b

1720 Chevy Knoll Drive

Glendale, Calif 91206

Dear CGust

| have ordered three SmokeGards to be sent parcel post at no charge.
They should be shipped by Friday, February 1h. We are running a
little behind in production.

| will also be sending you two of the new versions which we will call
SmokeGard |1 as soon as they are available, about the first week in March.

Please let me know anytime we can be of help in this way.
Sincerely yours,
STATITROL

Duane D. Pearsall
President
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